
Dear Mr Laumont, 
 
Thanks for this excellent news and have a nice week end. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andras Mogyoro 

Legal officer 

 

 
European Commission 
Directorate General for Mobility and Transport 
Unit D4 - Passenger rights 

 
DM28 5/74 
B-1040 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 229-50501 
andras.mogyoro@ec.europa.eu 

 
http://ec.europa.eu/transport/passenger-rights/en/mobile.html 
 

 
From: Frédérique Laumont [mailto:Frederique.Laumont@atingo.be]  

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 11:27 AM 
To: MOGYORO Andras (MOVE) 

Subject: RE: invitation to present good practices at the Bus and Coach NEB meeting 

 

Dear Sir, 
Vincent Snoeck, our director,  agrees in principle to give a small presentation in French 
of our collaboration with the public transportation companies in Wallonia and Brussels 
and to answer questions during your meeting on April 26. 
He will contact you next week. 
Best regards. 
 
 

 
Frédérique Laumont 

Département Études techniques et Conseils 
Conseillère en accessibilité 
 

Atingo 
Rue de la Pépinière 23 
5000 Namur (Belgique) 
Tél. +32 (0)81 24 19 37 
Mob. +32 (0)471 78 56 97 
frederique.laumont@atingo.be 
www.atingo.be 
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De : Andras.MOGYORO@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Andras.MOGYORO@ec.europa.eu]  
Envoyé : mercredi 9 mars 2016 17:09 
À : marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org; Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be; 
veronique.duchenne@minsoc.fed.be; Frédérique Laumont <Frederique.Laumont@atingo.be>; 
Alexandra Dusausoy <Alexandra.Dusausoy@atingo.be>; Vincent Snoeck 
<Vincent.Snoeck@atingo.be> 
Cc : Catherine.Naughton@edf-feph.org; Gilles.Bergot@ec.europa.eu 
Objet : invitation to present good practices at the Bus and Coach NEB meeting 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
First of all, I would like to thank Marie for the intermediary work between us and you. 
 
We have been discussing with the European Disability Forum how we could present good 
practices to the representatives of national authorities who deal with the enforcement of bus 
and coach passenger rights and to the representatives of the bus and coach industry about how 
to make this mode of transport more accessible for people with disability or reduced mobility, 
and we wanted to present examples of good cooperation between organisations representing 
disabled people and national/regional authorities or public transport companies. 
 
We will have a meeting with the national authorities in Brussels on 26 April (Tuesday) afternoon 
the Commission's  Conference Centre.  
 
We would like to invite the representatives of Atingo and TEC to present us the results of their 
good cooperation: 

-        We would be grateful if you could give a 15 min long presentation which 
would be followed by questions from other participants  

-        We can provide translation from/to English, French and German so 
participants from Atingo and TEC could speak of course in French 

-         Our intention in principle is to show good practices that are not so difficult 

and expensive to implement in other Member States, but we are also 
interested in the more general aspects of your cooperation. 

-        The audience will be mostly generalist public servant who might not be very 
familiar with the technical aspects of accessibility. 
  
If you are interested to give us a presentation, please feel free to contact me in the coming 
weeks. If you are interested, I will send you an official invitation in the coming weeks. 
 
Thank you in advance for your reply. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andras Mogyoro 

Legal officer 

 

 
European Commission 
Directorate General for Mobility and Transport 
Unit D4 - Passenger rights 
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DM28 5/74 

B-1040 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 229-50501 
andras.mogyoro@ec.europa.eu 

 
http://ec.europa.eu/transport/passenger-rights/en/mobile.html 
 

 
From: Marie Denninghaus [mailto:marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2016 4:29 PM 

To: MOGYORO Andras (MOVE) 
Cc: Catherine Naughton; Olivier Magritte BDF (Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be); 

veronique.duchenne@minsoc.fed.be; Frédérique Laumont (Frederique.Laumont@atingo.be); 

'alexandra.dusausoy@atingo.be'; 'vincent.snoeck@atingo.be' 
Subject: FW: NEB meetings on 25 and 26 April and possibility to present good practices at the 

Bus and Coach NEB meeting 

 
Dear Andras, 
 
In reference to our phone call earlier today here are the contact details you requested. 
 
As mentioned in my previous e-mail, “Gamah” is now called “Atingo” but they are still working 
with the TEC. The responsible contact person is Alexandra Dusausoy 
(alexandra.dusausoy@atingo.be) . They also have a recent example of a good practice guide that 
they could present: 

https://www.infotec.be/Portals/0/PDF/Professionnels/TEC_GuideBonnesPratiques_Onli
ne.pdf 
 
Please note that Ms Dusausoy speaks French so could you also clarify whether there will be 
interpretation at the meeting? 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marie 

 
 

Marie Denninghaus 
Mobility & Transport Officer 

European Disability Forum | nothing about us without us 

 

mailto:andras.mogyoro@ec.europa.eu
http://ec.europa.eu/transport/passenger-rights/en/mobile.html
mailto:marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org
mailto:Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be
mailto:veronique.duchenne@minsoc.fed.be
mailto:Frederique.Laumont@atingo.be
mailto:alexandra.dusausoy@atingo.be
https://www.infotec.be/Portals/0/PDF/Professionnels/TEC_GuideBonnesPratiques_Online.pdf
https://www.infotec.be/Portals/0/PDF/Professionnels/TEC_GuideBonnesPratiques_Online.pdf

